
 

 

The Westfield family of Schools have planned to hold a diabetes 

awareness raising day on Tuesday 26th January.  

We would like your support, on the day, by joining us for our ‘Go Blue’ 

theme. Children can come to school in anything blue! 

During the day the children will meet someone with type 1 diabetes 

and will learn more about what this can mean for a child and how it is 

treated.  

It is also important for children to begin to understand the effects 

of diet on the body, as Type 2 diabetes in older people has reached 

very high numbers across the country. Diabetes now touches the 

lives of many of us. 

There will be a table, in the office reception area, where you can 

collect leaflets and other materials about diabetes. 

If you would also like to make a small donation to the Diabetes UK 

campaign we will have a collection box for children to use. 

We look forward to seeing a ‘Blue School’ next Tuesday! 

https://www.diabetes.org.uk/

